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Eseex council members,
I am a resident of Colchester.....for over 30 years. I live right by the old school house and I DO
NOT want to see this school torn down and sold off.....especially for Air BnB's and
commercial space. This school is smack in the middle of a very quiet neighborhood and im
sure im not the only resident that would like it to stay that way. I understand that you are
trying to lure tourists into the area but what about the people that live here year round and pay
taxes?? What about families that what to move out of the city and find a decent place to live?
We have low crime rates, a beautiful natural feel to the community.... why are you trying to
turn Colchester into grand bend?? I dont want to see this community turned into a summertime
party town. Thats not why my family (and many others) moved here. Please reconsider your
actions when it comes to the sale of this property. I think this space should be saved, this is a
historical building it needs to be preserved!
I know my opinion (and everyone elses) dosen't matter cause the mayor and his friends will
sell it off anyways but for the rest of the council members that still have a soul please do the
right thing. 

Thank you
Sonya Bezeau
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